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I offer my wholehearted support for HB3439. It is right to recognize that the services 

of naturopathic doctors should be compensated equally with their peers.  This seems 

an obvious correction to some sort of loop hole in old language or policy.  I also hope 

that this quickly and easily expands beyond "Public Employees' Benefit Board and 

the Oregon Educators Benefit Board."  This should be the policy of all insurance 

companies. 

 

Please support naturopathic physicians being paid fairly and equitably with their 

peers for the same work.   


